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To whom it may concern, 

 

Mr. Hsien-Yu Chung, Ms. Joan Chen, and Ms. Lily at the TECO office in Atlanta were ex-

tremely helpful in communicating and facilitating me and my wife's return to Taiwan.  We 

are very appreciative of their professionalism and help.   

 

Best, 

○○ Lai and Lisa○○ 

 


